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Dear Angel Cat Furriends, Parents and Supporters, 

We are still here!  I wasn’t sure we’d make it through this difficult year, but we did! 
Because of the Covid19 virus, Petco isn’t allowing in store adoption events, so we are 
mostly online at the moment.  We’re hoping to get back into the Westminster store by 
end of the year.  So if you shop at Westminster Petco, be on the lookout for us soon! 
 
Right now, we have 3 little families in foster care.  At my house, a young friendly cat 
named Jersey was abandoned, ended up pregnant and brought me four kittens when 
they were about 4 weeks old.  Jersey came into the house to care for her babies and 
will be spayed in the coming weeks.  She and her kittens will be vetted and up for 
adoption soon.  Same story for Nanette, friendly and abandoned, she came inside a 
nice lady’s house in Whittier to have her kittens, but then when the lady had to move to 
an assisted living home, Nanette and her 6 kittens were shelter bound. They were 
saved that fate by another Rescue Group, but they didn’t have a foster home for them, 
so they too are at my house!  Then, my rescue partner Marilyn, had a young mommy 
cat she named Mocha show up with 3 kittens, who are all now safe inside her home.  
These mom cats are so friendly, we know they once had homes, but for whatever 
reason, they were not spayed.  These 3 mom cats and 13 kittens sure will be! 
 
We are so thankful for all of your support, sticking with us and donating to the cats 
through the years.  You are what keeps us going! I love reading all the kind notes you 
send.  We are a 501c3 Non Profit Charity, and all donations are tax deductible.  2020 
has been an especially difficult year for us financially, so that makes your donations an 
even bigger blessing. 
 
I hope you all have been well, staying at home as much as possible with your fur kids, 
working from home, avoiding large gatherings.  I don’t like this “new normal”, though I 
do have a lot more time with the cats.  That’s always good.  
 
This Thanksgiving and Christmas Holiday season, hold your loved ones close, love on 
your fur babies and hold hope, as I do, that 2021 will be a great year! 
 
As always, purr more, hiss less!  Have a blessed Thanksgiving and Christmas! 



 
Sincerely and with Gratitude, 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 


